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Garrett Hancock

From: Manuscript FastTrack <fasttrack@expressacademic.org>
Sent: Saturday, December 10, 2022 9:54 AM
To: Garrett Hancock
Subject: [EXT] Your submission (2022-3696) to AAAE Research Conferences has been accepted

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn. 
 
Dear Garrett T Hancock, 
I am pleased to inform you that your EMERGING PROJECT "HEARING In Practice" (2022-3696) has been accepted for 
presentation at the 2023 AAAE Southern Conference to be held in Oklahoma City February 5-7, 2023. Congratulations! 
 
Please plan to make your presentation at the conference.  This round table discussion will be posted on the conference 
agenda.  You do not need to re-submit any documentation.  If you have further questions, please email Joey Blackburn 
jjblackburn@lsu.edu 
 
***Do not upload your manuscript to FastTrack. 
Conference registration information can be found at 
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Faaaeonline.org%2F&amp;data=05%7C01%7Cgth
0028%40auburn.edu%7C6e3b24e64d614436891308dadac6c29b%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C1%7C0
%7C638062844454439775%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwi
LCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=iN9pj6o6IFTl5FilZCyh6yH0vwjAPQUD6mtMZj4OLwA%3D&amp;res
erved=0. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Jonathan Ulmer 
AAAE Conference Manuscript Submission and Review Manager Joey Blackburn 
2023 Southern Research Conference Chair 
 


